
Church Announcements for 

Sabbath, January 20th, 2024 

 

Please remember to continue praying for all our sick members and those who 

are mourning the loss of loved ones.  Please make a genuine effort to visit and 

give a word of support and encouragement when possible.  

  

Tune in to VON Radio every Sunday at 6 p.m. for the very best in Seventh-

day Adventist programming, covering areas in Health, Social Issues, Family 

Life, and Bible Truths. Don’t miss it. You’ll be truly blessed! 

  

The Believe His Prophets Bible reading for today is Isaiah chapter 58. 

  

To be announced in all churches: 

 

1. CSAPP Symposium will be held from January 18 to 20 2024. Community 

Services Leaders, Prison and Possibilities ministries leaders please take 

note. 

 

2. All elders, Personal Ministries leaders, All Sabbath School superintendents, 

Sabbath School teachers, Sabbath School secretaries, Children’s Ministries 

leaders, and Women’s Ministries leaders are invited to an important training 

with Dr. Kay White, on Sabbath, January 20, 2024, at 4 pm at the Ginger 

land Seventh-day Adventist Church at 4 pm as we facilitate the formation 

and implementation of the Discipleship Small Groups. 

 

3. There will be an island-wide convention on January 27th, 2024 at the 

Gingerland SDA Church commencing at 9:15 am under the theme Jesus and 

Liberty.  

 

 

 

 

 



To be announced in Gingerland: 

 

1.  A birthday list will be passed around. Please verify that your birthdate 

is correct on the list. If it is not, please put the corrected one. If it is not 

there, please add it to the list.  

 

To be announced in Brownhill: 

 

1. The Sabbath School Superintendent, Sis Alvarine Williams, would like 

to meet briefly with all children and youths, ages 12 and older, 

immediately after church. Your attendance is very important. 

 

2. Members who would like to serve as Sabbath school teachers, are invited 

to indicate their interest as soon as possible, to any of the Sabbath school 

superintendents 

 

To be announced in Charlestown: 

 

1. Galentines turns 3! Galentines Day 2024 will be an HCH formal event and 

all women,18 years and older, are invited to be a part of this amazing 

event. Dress formally and make sure that your hat, clutch and heels 

(HCH) are popping! There will be a Help me Fit Into My Dress exercise 

program on Mondays at 5:15 pm at the Charlestown church grounds. 

 

 

To be announced in Beulah: 

 

1. There will be an open-air service at Shaw’s Road Housing on Sunday 

the 4th February 2024 starting at 4:30 Pm. All are invited.  Please come 

prepared to go into the field on Sabbath the 3rd in the Morning to invite 

your friends to this meeting.  

 

These are all by way of announcements. 

Do continue to enjoy a Holy Spirit-filled Sabbath  


